Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Infinite Source Communications Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: December 13, 2016, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
PLACE: Sheraton Suites Key West, 2001 South Roosevelt Boulevard, Key West, Florida 33040
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), at the request of the City of Key West, is conducting a corridor study along State Road (SR) A1A/South Roosevelt Boulevard from Bertha Street to Smathers Beach. The study will also take into consideration the area between Smathers Beach and US 1/Overseas Highway. The study includes a Complete Streets evaluation to identify the needs of vehicular and non-vehicular modes of transportation and consider options to improve/promote aesthetics.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Chris Hamilton, City of Key West Pedestrian-Bicycle Coordinator, at (305)809-3725 or chamilton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov or contact FDOT Project Manager Ken Jeffries at (305)470-5445 or Ken.Jeffries@dot.state.fl.us/.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager Ken Jeffries at (305)470-5445 or Ken.Jeffries@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Chris Hamilton, City of Key West Pedestrian-Bicycle Coordinator, at (305)809-3725 or chamilton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov or contact FDOT Project Manager Ken Jeffries at (305)470-5445 or Ken.Jeffries@dot.state.fl.us.
